Standard Approved Publicity Text
If you need to send a letter, or if someone that you make contact with (e.g. your local newspaper) wants to write about The Award, you must use the text below in order that the appropriate level of detail is given about Mark’s death, and the information is accurate.
For this reason, no letters with “Outward Bound” or “The Mark Scott Leadership for Life Award” may be sent before first being approved by your Project Co-ordinator.
Letter headed paper is available from your Project Coordinator for approved letters. This may make your letters more successful if you use it, but you will need to ask in advance for it.

Information on the Mark Scott Leadership for Life Award

History
Mark Scott was the victim of a tragic sectarian murder in October 1995. Following Mark’s death his family created The Mark Scott Foundation in his memory with the aim of helping young people living in or closely connected with Scotland to develop their talents through community based or individual projects.
The Mark Scott Foundation worked with the Outward Bound Trust until 2012 to deliver the Mark Scott Leadership for Life Award. After 15 years of hard work, the Foundation asked The Outward Bound Trust to take over all aspects of the Award and take it forward.
The Scottish Government supports The Award financially along with many other organisations and individuals.
The Mark Scott Leadership for Life Award
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Outward Bound Trust provides an innovative programme which trains young people in skills which they can use in business or other organisations. The Leadership for Life Programme involves young people from different backgrounds being brought together for a team building course. Participants in the Programme are given training in various skills including team building, project management and leadership. Thereafter members of each group separate into 2 project teams and identify a community project which typically takes around 4 months to develop.
The aim of the project is to organise an event lasting three days which will make a difference to others in the teams’ local community. When group members have successfully completed the programme and have delivered their community project they will receive the Mark Scott Leadership for Life Award.
More information about The Award can be found at mslfla.org

